
Enrich Your Lenten Journey 
Through Small Group Sharing 

Join other parishioners to read  and discuss 
Bishop Robert Barron’s daily Lenten Gospel 

Reflections 

Individual small discussion groups will be 
scheduled  at various homes during the weeks 

of March 10, March 31 and April 7. 

Sign up in the back of church. 

Books are FREE in the back of church. 

Questions? Contact: Beth Linnen, 
blinnen@comcast.net; or Lisa Byrnes,  

lisawebster@hotmail.com 

SPONSORED BY THE ST. JOAN OF ARC 
WOMEN’S CLUB 

Untitled 
Event

February 5, 2019 
7–10pm 

The Location 
1234 Main Street, Anytown, State ZIP 
www.example.com
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